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Questions for the Fall 2017 COEHS Student Advisory Council Meeting

Overall, how has your experience been as a student in this College?
What made the experience a positive one for you?
How could the College improve this experience for you?
What messages would you like to convey to our faculty? To our students?
Do you feel there has been rigor in your studies in this College?
How confident in your preparation do you expect you will be to enter a career at the time that
you graduate?
What are your thoughts about the technology in the College?
o Is technology being modeled and implemented in your instruction?
o Do you use the computer labs? The collaboration labs? If not, what could the College
do to help in this area?
What new initiatives, new programs, and new opportunities should the College pursue?
Do you have any other thoughts or comments you would like to share with us?





